Board of Selectmen
ARPA Subcommittee
Special Meeting
July 25,2023 — 9:00 AM
Lebanon Town Hall — Conference Room & Zoom
MINUTES

Members Present: First Selectman Kevin Cwikla, Selectmen Kathleen Smith and Betsy Petrie-McComber
Others Present: Hayley Wagner (Finance Director); Bernard Dennler (Office Manager to the First
Selectman); Jim Russo (J.R. Russo LCC)

1. Callto Order
K. Cwikla called the meeting to order at 9:00 AM.

2. Status update of current and planned ARPA projects
H. Wagner presented an updated list of ongoing and planned ARPA projects.

3. Discuss and act on recommendations ARPA proposals
The Selectmen agreed by consensus to support a $120,000 expenditure for the playground at
Tyler Field. They discussed the need to replace the door system at the Fire Safety Complex and
the need for a status update on the radio system upgrade. J. Russo presented an update on the
Community Center project. He plans to present quotes at the August regular meeting.

4. Adjourn
The meeting adjourned at 10:00 AM.

Respectfully submitted,
Bernard Dennler
Office Manager to the First Selectman



